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Year & - Autummn Term 2 2018 - Theme: wWorlol War 1!

English - War Horse

“MICHAEL
MORPURGO

% €& This half term our literacy we will be using our focus of
BN World War 1 to develop our English skills.

MLAEE Starting off with the theme of 'Remembrance’, the

children will be developing their poetry skills and creating their own
wartime poems developing their use of emotive language.

Using an amazing, emotions short film called ‘The piano’ which based

around the life of a soldier, the children will then write stories with
flashback developing their use of juxtaposition, implied emotion and
using repetition for effect.

Our book study will be focussed on ‘War Horse' by Michael Morpurgo.
The children will have the opportunity to discuss historical accuracy
within a narrative text and also how an author has used as
alternative perspectives to deliver a story.

Maths

The children have made a great start to their maths learning
this half term! Within the term we will be continuing to
develop the children's arithmetic learning with a focus on
fractions. The units of work will involve adding and subtracting fractions with
different denominators as well as learning how to multiply and divide them.

Theme

In line with the upcoming centenary celebrations
on November 11th, this half term our theme will
take a historical focus and the children will be
studying some key events and facts of the First
World War. They will study the tough conditions
of surviving on the front line and the
/e day to day tribulations of life during
wartime Britain as well as looking into
how war helped to develop technology
and effect how we live today.

Homework

We have been really impressed with the children's commitment to completing their
homework in their new books and been wowed by some additional homework being
completed at home! Please remember we are here to support and
help with homework - there is a Year 6 lunchtime homework club
and a whole school after school club Thursday; please contact the
office or speak to your child's class teacher for any further
information.

P.E

Outdoor P.E sessions remain on a Thursday afternoon this half
term and as the days get colder, please ensure that your child

has weather appropriate clothing. Year 6's will also have
skateboarding sessions on a Friday - these will run on a
two week timetable with each class having a session once
every two weeks. Please ensure your child has P.E kit in
school every day.




